





P&F Contacts:

Chairperson-Jonathan Egan liwarapfpresident@gmail.com

Vice Chairperson: Nick Andrioff liwarapfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer-Brad Marron liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

> Secretary-Linda Jarvis liwarapf@gmail.com

LAD's Committeeliwaralads@gmail.com

Classroom Repsliwaraclassreps@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to the P&F Secretary



LIWARA Catholic Primary School

P&F Meetings are held every term in weeks 2 & 7 at 7pm in the Liwara Hall. All are invited to attend

Dear Families.

Our Hollywood Glam event is coming up soon and we strongly encourage you to get your tickets! We want to make sure we order enough food and beverages for the event and need to know our numbers.

We are still looking for volunteers for the Fathers Event, if you are keen, let us know!

If you are interested in volunteering at any of our events or committees please contact our Secretary (liwarapf@gmail.com) and we will help get you involved in our amazing community.

Next P&F Meeting: Tuesday 2nd September 7pm Next Fair Meeting: Monday 25th August 7pm



Get your ticket now at the link below

trybooking.com.DDZCS

